First Baptist Church annually tries to support those members in need of financial
assistance to attend a college or a university in pursuit of their post-secondary
education. Applicants must be or have been an active member of First Baptist
Church of Vero Beach, Inc. at least one full calendar year prior to the deadline for
this scholarship application. The application will be due no later than Friday,
March 14, 2025, to be considered for the 2025 First Baptist Church College
Scholarship. Applications will not be accepted after March 14, 2025.

All applicants must fill out the required forms completely and follow the criteria
established on the applicant forms found on the church website. Amounts are
awarded based on need and applicant qualifications. Scholarships are renewable
annually based on the recipients being in good academic standing at their college
or university, continuing to meet the requirements of the scholarship application
and filling out the application each year they are applying for assistance. Priority
will be given to members of First Baptist Church of Vero Beach.

For further information please contact the FBC Scholarship Committee through
the church office. Phone (772) 567-4341.



